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We have had a busy week in school. The week started with all the children having the            

opportunity to take part in a Science day hosted at Sidney Stringer Academy. The children learnt 

lots of interesting facts about the galaxy we live in.                                                                    

Delicious smells came from the kitchen as year 2 made pumpkin and spice flapjacks.                  

It was great to see so many parents at the progress meetings this week. Thank you to everyone 

for attending.                                                                                                                     

We wish you all a happy and safe half term holiday and look forward to seeing everyone when 

we return to school on Monday the 26th of February.  

 

 

SCHOOL IS CLOSED NEXT WEEK.  OPEN AGAIN MONDAY, 26TH FEBRUARY  

 

Monday  

12th February  

Science Day  

Dolphins and Dragonflies enjoyed being part of whole 
school science day. We went inside a planetarium and 
looked at amazing photos of our galaxy. We found out 
all about stars, comets, the moon and the planets.     
We made our own rockets and then tested how far they 
could fly! We had a class competition to see whose   
rocket flew the furthest. 

This week the Bees and Butterflies have been continuing their 

work on Cinderella. We have been learning how to retell and 

write the story in Literacy. We have designed outfits for the 

Prince and Cinderella in our Creative area. 

In Maths we have been learning how to 

create tally charts. At the start of the week 

we had an exciting day of Science          

activities. We had the opportunity to go in 

a space tent at the Secondary school and 

carried out some scientific experiments. On 

Friday we learnt about Chinese New Year. 

We tried some of the food, had a 

go at writing Chinese words and 

created our own dragon puppets.  
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In Flamingoes and Foxes 
this week the children 
have been baking    
Pumpkin and Spice Flapjacks. 
They have been making a ôBake 
Me a Storyõ book over the last 
couple of weeks and it was      
finally time to make Cinderellaõs 
treats! The children have worked 
very hard this half term and we 
wish them a happy half term 

 


